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Mr. Željko Obradović, director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs and
Mr. Nedžad Pašalić, assistant director on July 21st have visited Kupres and Livno municipalities.

In the premises of the Municipality of Kupres a meeting with municipality representatives was held. On
meeting few topics were discussed regarding the situation in the Land Administration Sector in the
Municipality of Kupres, especially regarding realization of activities of "Real Estate Registration" Project,
as well as preparation for continuation of activities of surveying and establishment of Real Estate Cadastre
and Land Registry in the Municipality of Kupres. Other issues related to cadastral office work in the
Municipality of Kupres respectively difficulties in maintaining cadastral documentation which is based on
Austro-Hungarian survey and issues related to exchange of cadastral documentation with Republic
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs RS in entity line area were also discussed.

After meeting in Kupres, a meeting with Mr. Luka Čelan, Mayor of the Municipality Livno and his
associates was held in Mayor Office. The topic of discussion was situation in the Land Administration
Sector in the Municipality of Livno, in particular activities regarding implementation of "Real Estate
Registration" Project, preparation for continuation of activities of surveying and establishment of Real
Estate Cadastre and Land Registry in the Municipality of Livno, completion of initiated activities on land
consolidation, as well as activities regarding preparation and implementation for Address Register
establishment.
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